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   The May 11, 2016, meeting of the Water Resources Advisory Committee has been rescheduled to be held on June 22, 2016, at 9:30 a.m., in Bureau of Labs, 2575 Interstate Drive, Harrisburg, PA  17110. 
   Questions concerning the next scheduled meeting of WRAC can be directed to Lee McDonnell at (717) 787-5017 or by email to lmcdonnell@pa.gov.  The agenda and meeting materials for the next meeting will be available through the Pulbic Participation Center on the Department of Environmental Protections’s (Department) web site at http://www.dep.state.pa.us (select “Public Participation).

   Persons in need of accommodations as provided for in the Americans with Dispabilities Act of 1990 should contact the Department at (717) 787-3720 or through the Pennsylvania AT&T Relay Service at (800) 654-5984 (TDD) to discuss how the Department may accommodate their needs.
JOHN QUIGLEY,
Secretary




